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Dear Clients and Partners, 

 

We at the CPST hope that you are keeping safe and preventing yourself and your staff 

against this challenge of COVDI-19. As we all collaborate to enhance preventive 

measures, we encourage you to minimise physical visits to our offices both in Karen 

and at Protection House. We instead request you to reach us via email addresses 

cpst@parliament.go.ke and centreforparliamentarystudies@gmail.com or via telephone 

number +254 (0)20 2102540. 

If your request should make it mandatory that you undertake a physical visit to our 

offices, as our most valued visitor, we require you to use hand sanitizers, maintain 

social distance and follow all Government advisories on COVID-19.  

We highly value your custom and partnership and pray for all humanity during this 

unprecedented global crisis.  

 

Prof. Nyokabi Kamau 

Executive Director, CPST  
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